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PCAL is hosting Chelsea and Mariano Cortez, The String Project Photographer Team 
for a large panels string project exhibit at FAC in April 2022 with accompanying mini-
string photo station.  All WKU faculty, staff, and students are invited to take fun 
friendship selfies while holding the same string shown in the original string project 
photos. 
 
THE STRING PROJECT, a symbol of an invisible human connection, highlights the 
unity through mutual respect, compassion, love, empathy, and hope for the future we 
want to create together. 
 
WKU PCAL is a place where we plant our seeds to nurture and support all of the above 
human values. The knowledge rooted in kindness and goodwill through our pursuit of 
study in various chosen disciplines will make us free, and rise to the highest level of Arts 
and Humanities achievement. 
 
For more information, visit https://www.thestringproject.org/, or contact Dr. Miwon Choe, 
miwon.choe@wku.edu, Professor of Art Education and Art2Dream Project Coordinator.  

 

 

 
 


